
Giving Tree Project - Northwest Community Action 
 312 North Main Street - Badger, MN 56714 

218-528-3227 
It’s time for Northwest Head Start’s annual Giving Tree project. Local businesses provide Christmas trees on which 
we can place tags requesting gifts for families in need. Head Start staff will assign a code for each child and 
forward those tags to be placed on the Christmas trees. The child’s age, sex, and gift wish are written on the tags. 
No names are listed on the tags. The tags are taken off the trees by people who wish to purchase gifts. They then 
return the purchased gifts to the place of business where the tag was selected. Head Start staff involved with Project 
Christmas Tree will make arrangements to deliver the gifts to the families. 
 
If you would like to have a child placed on the Giving Tree this year, please complete this form. Be sure to indicate 
a Gift Wish for each child valued at $20-$30. Please list a specific toy, game, or clothing item with the size 
specified. Return this form to your EHS/HS teacher or the NWCA office NO LATER THAN NOVEMBER 
8th, 2024. You will be contacted at the address or phone number listed below when the gifts are ready. 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: __________________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 
 
Address: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
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